Gor Ge CE

ack 4/1/86 fre

## WEM TOWN COUNCIL

MRS. J. M. DRUMMOND Town Clerk & Treasurer

Tel.: Wem 32733 (S.T.D. 0939)

Mr. C.H. Jeffery,

Director of Housing and Technical Services, North Shropshire District Council, New Street, Wem

TOWN HALL HIGH STREET WEM SHROPSHIRE SY4 5DG

2nd July 1986

Dear Mr. Jeffery,

## Play Areas - Council Estates in Wem

Further to my letter of 25th June 1986 I thank you for the copy of your letter to Cllr. Butler.

This letter was discussed at a meeting of the Town Council held on the 26th June 1986 and I am pleased to be able to inform you that my Members formally resolved to take over maintenance of the play areas at Cordwell Park, Lowe Hill Gardens and The Grove.

Yours sincerely, Druces

Town Clerk



